
It is only right that we start this weeks GCA news
congratulating the Year 6 children for their
hardwork during their SATS this week. We are so
proud of you all and you certainly deserve a nice
weekend full of fun and relaxing! 

Our Year 4 children had a wonderful experience going out into the community to
work with the local police on a speeding exercise - please do come along to their
awards assembly on Monday. 

Letters have been sent to relevant year groups about sleeping under the stars and
hiking heros - please do get these returned as soon as possible. 

Finally - I say this all the time but want to remind you that children should bring a
water bottle and sun hat to school each day to ensure they stay hydrated and
protected from the sun when outside. 

Have a wonderful weekend

Mrs Ruck

Dear parents

Reminder of the week

Reading at home makes a
huge difference - please aim
to read daily 🙂  

Higher attendance is linked to higher
academic achievement and better
employment prospects. Lets continue to
ensure the children are at school every
day on time!

Attendance matters



To celebrate Cultural Diversity Day next week, on Monday 19  May we will be
having cultural diveristy day themed menu. 

th

The menu options are: 

Chicken Jambalaya 

or 

Sweet Potato Samosa Burrito 

served with Tex Mex Corn and Mixed Salad

For those with parking permits, these are due to expire at the
end of term. If you still require a parking permit next half term,
please re apply. You can collect a form from the office. 

Reminder of the week Attendance matters



Dates for your diary

19  May - Year 4 mini-police awards assembly - 1:30. Parents
invited 🙂 

th

20  May - Year 5 and 6 STEM workshopth

21  May - Phonics Screening Check Parent Information
Meeting 2.45pm

st

22  May - National Maths daynd

22  May - Pyjamarama daynd

26  May - 30  May - Half termth th

 


